KRISTALINA GEORGIEVA

Member of the European Commission

Brussels, 05.05.2014 Pres (2014) 1466664

Dear Ambassador,

I would like to thank you sincerely for attending and supporting the Grand Horo dance in the Grand Place of Brussels on 1 May.

It was a pleasure to see the Balkans united in dancing and make our joint culture known in the European capital. 1 May 2014 was also the 10th anniversary of EU's biggest enlargement, and I can think of no better way to celebrate European integration than dancing under rain and sun with both EU member-states and countries aspiring for membership.

I look forward to future opportunities for cooperation.

Best regards,

Kristalina Georgieva

HE Mr Ilir TEPELENA Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary Ambassade de la République d'Albanie Av. des Scarabées, 11 1000 BRUXELLES